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From: Doug Gaunt 
Sent: 28 August 2011 14:09
To: info
Subject: Stockbeck Flood Defence Scheme

 

Att Development Plans Officer

 

 

I have received a communication from The Stock Beck Action group which shows 
concern for a proposed development which could have considerable adverse effect 
on the Stock Beck Flood Defence scheme.

 

As we live adjacent to this defence scheme and were badly flooded in 1999 I have
read this communication with considerable alarm.

 

I would like to receive from you written confirmation that any developments will
not put my property at risk of flooding in the future. until I receive such 
assurances I would confirm my objection to this development.

 

Doug Gaunt
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